
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Stagecoach Bus Company Presentation 
For Year 6 Children and Parents 

 

Monday 24th June at 2:15pm  
 
 

Wednesday 5th June 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am inviting you and your child to attend a presentation by the Stagecoach bus company on  
Monday 24th June at 2:15pm. The presentation will cover what your child needs to know when using the 
buses to travel to and from secondary school. The meeting should run for approximately  
40 minutes and will include information on: Freedom Passes, timetabling information, bullying and 
citizenship. Children are more than welcome to also attend with you for the meeting if needed.  
 
This information session was shown at our school last year and was proven to be very successful. 
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr J Williams  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Stagecoach Bus Company Presentation 
For Year 6 Children and Parents 

 
 
 

 
Myself and my child …………………………………………… in class ……………….. Would like to attend the Stagecoach 
Bus Company Presentation on Monday 24th June 2019. 

 

Signed …………………………………..……………………………………………………  Parent / Carer 

Please Print Name …………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 14th JUNE 2019 


